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CONSERVATION COMMISSION

APDs:

The number of APDs received in November 2020 was 237 — a decrease of 11 from the month before.

RIG COUNT:
According to Enverus (Drill Info) the rig count report for the week of December 7, 2020 is six.

The Wyoming rig count this time last year was 29 according to Baker Hughes’ historical records.

MONTHLY PRODUCTION: Wyoming oil production for September 2020 was 7,290,089 BO at the time of

this report — a decrease in production by approximately 17% from this time last year (and approximately

2% from last month).

Wyoming gas production for September 2020 was 118,350,894 MCF at the time of this report - a

decrease in production by approximately 14% from this time last year (and approximately 3% from last

month).

BONDS:

The end of November 2020 bond report is as follows:

Total bond amount was $224,290,046. I|dle wells bond was $156,819,437 which is approximately 70% of

the total bond amount.

FLARE:
The volume of approved flared gas for September 2020 from 8 wells was 56,500 MCF total.

However, the actual flared volume of gas for the same time period was 11,179 MCF total; which is 19.8

percent of the approved volume.




There are currently 2 oil wells flaring in excess of the 60 MCFD limit, in accordance with WOGCC

Rule Chapter 3, Section 39(b); that requires Supervisor or Commission approval.

ORPHAN WELL UPDATE:

At the time of this report, a total of 992 wells had been plugged and abandoned for the year with 82

removed for the month of November (November included four of the six conventional wells).




